
8120.5-E 
 
Great Neck Union Free School District      ___     ______________ 
AHERA Short Term Worker Notification/Sign-In Sheet                Building 
 
If the scope of work involves disturbing building materials, I certify that I have 
reviewed the Asbestos Management Plan and most recent AHERA Inspection 
report.  If I have questions about the document or building materials, I will contact 
the Director of Facilities and Operations, Alfredo G. Cavallaro at (516) 441-4040 
to review. 
 
   
Printed Name Signature Company  Date 
 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

   

    
 

  
 

  

 
Great Neck Public Schools 
Adopted: 03/11/13 


